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Universitas Warmadewa
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Letter of Acceptance

Dear Mirsa Umiyati,

I am writing to formally inform you that the committee has accepted your abstract to be presented in
the Tenth International Conference on Applied Linguistics (CONAPLIN 10). The conference will be
held from 22 — 23 November 2017.

The title of the accepted abstract for your presentation is “EXCESSIVE LEXICAL
BORROWING: RESTRAINING THE ABSORPTION OF ENGLISH VOCABULARY INTO
INDONESIAN THROUGH TRANSLATION”

To be able to present at the conference, you are required to submit your full paper with the given
template (please visit http:/conaplin.event.upi.edu/content/info/download for the template). The
deadline for the full paper submission is on 15 October 2017.

Thank you for your attention and we are looking forward to seeing you at the conference.

Bandung, 28 September 2017
Myyoun.




